
Halloween Day Parade 
10:00 a.m. 

Wednesday, October 31st 
St. Juliana School Parish Center 
Parents are welcome to attend. 

 
 

Students are to wear their costumes  
to school on Halloween. 

 
 

Costumes need to be in good taste. 
No exposed tummies or short shorts. 

Costumes or parts of costumes in poor taste will not be allowed 
as per teacher/administration discretion. 

Tennis shoes must be worn with costume. 
 
 

Students not wearing costumes 
must wear school uniform. 

 
Wigs, masks and accessories to costumes are acceptable and 

need to be brought to school in a bag for the parade. 
 

No 
make-up or 

colored jel/spray for the hair 
No Weapons 

 
PLEASE MAKE SURE THAT COSTUMES ARE COMFORTABLE AND STUDENTS 

ARE ABLE TO USE RESTROOMS UNASSISTED. 
 

Any questions, please contact 
Mrs. Gates or Mrs. Ryan 

Student Council Moderators 
	
  


